
 
 

May 29, 2013 

 
To Whom it May Concern: 

On May 23, 2013 The Ministry of the Environment informed Silvercreek Solar Park that the 

Renewable Energy Approval (REA) Application for the project had been deemed complete and 

had passed into the next phase of review.  This technical review phase includes a 30 day 

period of public comment period on the Environmental Registry as EBR posting 011-

9209. 

As required under section 15.1 of O.Reg 359/09, Silvercreek Solar Park is posting the final 

REA submission for review and comment on its project website www.silvercreeksolar.com. 

As well, a Notice will be published in the Aylmer Express on Wednesday May 29, 2013. A copy 

of this Notice has been attached to this email.  Comments will be accepted until June 22, 

2013. 

 

 If you have any comments on this proposal you feel should be included as part of 

the MOE’s review process, please direct them to: 

Sarah Raetsen 

Senior Program Support Coordinator 

Ministry of the Environment 

Operations Division, Environmental Approvals Branch 

2 St. Clair Avenue West 

Toronto, ON; M4V 1L5 

Phone: 416-325-3306 or 1-800-461-6290 

Fax: 416-314-8453 

 

For more information on the proposal, you may contact Silvercreek Solar Park at: 

Silvercreek Solar Park  

c/o Leah Deveaux 
ORTECH Power 
804 Southdown Road 
Mississauga, ON; L5J 2Y4 

Phone: 905-822-4120 305 
info@silvercreeksolar.com 

 
Silvercreek Solar Park has retained ORTECH Power (ORTECH) to assist in completing the REA 

application. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Leah Deveaux 

http://www.ebr.gov.on.ca/
http://www.silvercreeksolar.com/
mailto:info@silvercreeksolar.com

